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Genevieve Mati

From: Ben Motteram <ben@cxpert.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 14 February 2018 5:48 AM
To: senator.fifield@aph.gov.au; auDA Policy Review
Subject: Proposed Domain Name Changes

I wish to register my opposition to the proposed introduction of a .au domain name.  
 
It won’t deliver me any benefit whatsoever and in fact will just end up confusing my customers.  
 
The only people who will benefit from the change are domain name sellers and lawyers.  
 
Please scrap this proposal immediately.  
 
Ben 
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Principal 
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